
 

 

Please join us to hear about our work during 2013-14 
and our plans for the future. We will also be presenting 

our Annual Report and Accounts. 

If you have any questions you can contact 
souccg.southwark-ccg@nhs.net or on 020 7525 7888 

 

NHS Southwark CCG 
Annual General 

Meeting 2014 
6pm, Thursday 11 September 2014 

160 Tooley Street, SE1 2QH 

NHS Southwark CCG is holding its first Annual General 
Meeting as a new Clinical Commissioning Group.  

Come and hear presentations about; 

 Primary and Community Care development by      
Dr Sian Howell (CCG Governing Body member) 
and 

 The changing health profile in Southwark by          
Dr Ruth Wallis (Head of Public Health for Lambeth 
and Southwark)  
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